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June 11, 2024 
 

Ralph said the members of the Black Powder group will be working on the long range on July 17th. 
They could use some extra help. They are on budget for the work they are doing. 
 
Finance committee will discuss getting more asphalt in the parking area at their September meeting. 
Have someone from Snoke’s Excavating come in the fall to see what the club wants done.  Get an 
estimate and a time line for doing the work. 
 
At the long range the grass and stones are coming together. Put in some wood barriers to keep the stone 
out of the grass. 
Also at 500 yard range clean out the back of the berm of trees and brush. And possibly trim down the 
top of the berm.  M-S-P to go ahead and get prices for the work. 
 
Buy brush hog to do the trimming.  M-S-P to buy the brush hog. 
 
Get a landscaper to trim the bushes at the building and edge and mulch. Possible before the June 
drawing. Can be done for $1,800. He will do what he can now and come back in the fall and give price 
for more work. M-S-P 
 
The new sink was installed and a back board is needed. Stainless steel is not a good idea. Use FRP 
( Fiberglass reinforced plastic for backboard. 
 
Work party is needed on June 21st at 7:30 am to help prepare for the drawing the next day. 
The fencing will be put up Tuesday June 18th at 5pm. 
 
The Ferris is still at Nolts. They are waiting on parts. Should be here in time to do this months mowing. 
 
After deciding last month on how expenditures should be handled.  That bring-- The Board of Directors 
is responsible for all expenditures. If any organization or group is requesting a donation from the club it 
should be presented to the Board of Directors first. Then presented to the general membership at the 
monthly meeting for discussion and a vote take on whether or not to make the donation. 
 
It was pointed out that that way is takes too long because the Board of Directors meeting is after the 
General Membership meeting. Therefore it would be a month before it is presented to the members.  
This caused a lot of discussion and difference of opinions. 
 
M-S-P to adjourn. 
 


